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peter sweetman 
WOO13-01 Technical Amendment - Carrowbrowne Landfill 

Dear Mr Sweetman 

Re: Techniml Amendment in the name of Galwav Cltv Council (formerly Galwav Corporation], for a facility at 
Grrowbrowne Landfill, Carrowbrowne. Headford Road. Galway 

I am to refer to previous correspondence when the EPA informed you that a final decision Issued in relation to this 
facility. As your obJectlon was considered during the process of licensing this facility I now wish to inform you that 
the EPA received a requestfrom Galway City Council for a technical amendment, under Section 42B(l) of the Waste 
Management Act 1996 as amended, to their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

A copy of the formal Technlcal Amendment which was issued to the above licensee can be found on the Agency's 
website - www.epa.ie. The Technlcal Amendment should be read in conjunctlon with the extsting Licence Reg No 
WoO13-01. 

If you have any further queries please contact the underslgned at Telephone No 053 9160600. 
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